
  

 

Dear North View Middle School Parents and Students, 

As principal of North View Middle School, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone back for another great 
year at school.  My staff and I are excited to have students back in our building and classrooms.  It is 

our mission to help each school community member feel welcomed, connected and a part of our North 

View community.  I anticipate a great year as we collectively strive to foster a culture of learning for our 

students that is developmentally responsive, empowering and equitable.  I have felt extremely 

fortunate to be serving an exceptional group of students, families and community members and am 
excited to have you join our school community efforts. 

If you have a need or desire to stop over for a tour of our building or learn more about our programing 

model before the school year begins, please let me know and I will personally set something up with 

you.  To better prepare you for the upcoming year, I have included important information about our 

open house event and ways to stay connected with the greater school community below.  If you have 

any questions about the dates or outlined activities, please let me know and I will assist. 

Please plan on attending our fall Open House event which will occur on Thursday August 31st, 

2017, from 4pm to 6pm. In addition to meeting with your student’s teachers and other members of 

our school community, you will also be able to receive your student’s schedule, tour the building and 

see the recent construction updates that are occurring throughout the building.  This is also a good 

time to ensure that your address and contact information is current and your student medications 

needs are up-to-date.  A light pizza meal will be served for those in attendance. 

Please visit the school’s website and my blog, WWW.BLEDSOEBLOG.COM to stay informed about this 

year’s upcoming events.  Lastly, if you haven't already done so, please consider including your email 

address in our student information system so you can receive quick email updates and 

announcements as we go through the school year. 

I am honored to serve as the Principal of North View Middle School.  It is truly a privilege to be a part 

of a community where parents, staff and students care for each other and strive to build positive 

relationships that support academic and social growth.  Please feel free to contact me at 763-585-

7200 or at bledsoed@district279.org. 

Once again, welcome back! 

Sincerely,  

Diana Bledsoe 

School Principal 
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1st Trimester 

Important Dates 
 
August 

31 Open House Pizza Night-4:00-6:00 pm 
 Enjoy a slice of pizza with your 
 family, meet staff, receive your 
 schedule, put lunch money in your
 account, Middle School Readiness 

 Information, iPad Information! 
 
September 

5 First Day of School 
7 Picture Day 
5-8 “Back to School” Assembly 8:10-2:40 
TBD MAP/NWEA Tests 
 

October 

9 NO SCHOOL—Licensed Staff 
Workshop 
13 Picture Retake Day 
17 Parent Teacher Conferences 
      3:00 - 7:30 pm - Classroom 
19-20 NO SCHOOL - Education MN  
 Professional Meetings 
26 Parent Teacher Conferences 
      3:00 - 7:30 pm - Classroom 
 

November 

1-4 Sprit Week 
23-24 NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 
28 Choir Concert-Auditorium 7:00- 
                         9:30pm 
30 Bank Concert-S-Gym 7:00-9:30pm 
 

December 

1 NO SCHOOL - Mark Reporting 
4 Tri II Begins 

21 Last Day of School Before Winter  
 

January 

2 NO SCHOOL - Winter Break 

3 School Resumes 
15 NO SCHOOL-Martin Luther King Day 
23 Parent Teacher Conferences 
     3:00-7:30 pm  - Classroom 
25 Parent Teacher Conferences 
     3:00-7:30 pm  - Classroom 
29 NO SCHOOL Licensed Staff Workshop 
30 Parent Teacher Conferences 
     3:00-7:30 pm  - Classroom 
 
Please see the North View Middle School 
calendar on our website at: 
http://schools.district279.org/nvms/ 
”Upcoming Events” 

What phone number 
do I call… ? 

 
We have 3 offices at North View 

 
1. Our “Main Office” (763-585-7200); is the 

entrance to our building during school 
hours (8:10– 3:30) and where we have our 
daily attendance clerk.  Her office hours 
are (8:30am-3:00pm) (763-585-7250) to leave a 
message or permission to have your 
student leave school for an appointment.  
The Main office is where we greet visitors, 
district staff, parents come in to pick up 
their students for appointments, and/or 

drop their students off during the day. 

**We have a public phone in the “Main Office” 
this phone used to call home for either a ride 
or to stay after school for an extracurricular 
activity.  Please remind your student to let 
you know if they are staying after school in 
the morning, this will keep the phone free for 
those students who may be staying for 
“Homework Help” and need permission. 

2. Our “Counseling Office” (763-585-7215); 
is where we have our truancy attendance 
clerk (if you receive a letter of truancy), and 
our Counseling Secretary.  You would call 
the Counseling office if you have 
concerns about your students grades, 
schedule, or have received a truancy 

letter. 

3. Our “Administration Office” (763-585-
7262); is where we have our Asst. 
Principals and our Student Management 
Specialists.  You would call 
Administration if you need help with any 
safety concerns or disciplinary issues. 
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DIRECT DIAL TELEPHONE NUMBERS 

Information for Parents: 
 

1. NVMS’ doors open at 7:50 am.  “Advisory” starts at 8:10 am, “Advisory” is part of your students 
overall grade.  Attendance in “Advisory” class as well as all other classes during the school day is 
required. 

2. Backpacks are discouraged during the school day, please ask your student to put their backpack 
in their locker and only take the items they need for each class.  If your student is having  
difficulty getting to class, please let us know in the Counseling Office. 

3. Your contact information is very important!, please make sure that we have all your current 
information.  This would include all names and numbers of persons you wish to be able to pick 
up your student in case you are not available. 

4. You may receive a phone call from NVMS regarding your student’s attendance, this is to let you 
know that your student may have arrived late to 1 or more of their classes.  This is something 
you would discuss with your student and if there are any questions call the teacher for  
verification, then the attendance clerk to help. 

5. There is a public phone in the front office, please ask your student to only use the phone if it they 
need a ride home or permission to stay for extracurricular activities such as “Homework Help”, 
North View Middle School discourages families from calling the school to speak to or have your 
student call home as they are in class learning.  If you have a message regarding walking or  
parent pick-up, we will get those messages to your student between classes. 

6. Remind your student that if they don’t feel well they must go to the nurse, the nurse will contact 
the parent or guardian for pick-up if necessary. 

7. If your student has an appointment during the school day, send a note with them letting us know 
what time you need them to be in the office.  **Remember you must come inside to sign your  
student out. 

8. Cell phones are not allowed during the school day, students have iPads for schoolwork.  We 
suggest you keep your student’s phone at home, so it doesn’t get broken, lost, stolen or taken 
away by an Administrator. 

9. School policy states: outside food is not allowed at North View Middle.  Please do not send your 
student with any outside food.  You are welcome to eat lunch with your student, remember to call 
ahead and let us know what day you are planning on coming in and an adult meal is (main dish 

only) - $2.95, (main dish combo) -$3.25. 

10.Canine Searches: We have trained dogs randomly search our parking lot, student lockers, and 
the school building during and after school hours.  If a dog identifies a vehicle and/or locker as 
having a prohibited item, the vehicle, locker, and person they belong to will be searched as well as 
his or her personal items. 

11. Visitors will only be allowed to accompany students to classes at North View Middle School with 
prior notice and permission from the administration office. 

12. Legal parent/guardian(s) must provide a valid picture ID to pick up their child/children.   
To ensure student safety, legal parent/guardian(s) are required to present a picture ID before  
student is given permission to leave the building.  Students are not allowed to sign out with 
friends, older siblings, or other relatives unless a parent has given permission by adding their 
name to the emergency contact list in Synergy, that person will then be asked for identification. 

North View Middle School  763-585-7200 Guidance Office (Secretary) 763-585-7215 

Attendance Office (reporting an absence) 763-585-7250 Special Education Office  763-585-7220  
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Volunteer at NVMS! 
If you are interested in volunteering at North View Middle School please contact Kay Evers 
at 763-585-7243.  We have many volunteer opportunities available at North View.  You can 
find our Volunteer application on the North View website or stop in at the school and pick 
one up in the main office. 

We look forward to having you volunteer at North View Middle School! 

If Your 6th or 7th Grade Student is not coming back  

to North View Middle School in September 2017 

Please be sure to contact the counseling secretary at 763-585-7215 as soon as possible so 

that we can withdraw your student and update our records.  Also, if you have moved 

during the summer, you will need to go to the Enrollment Center located at 7051 Brooklyn 

Blvd, Brooklyn Center, MN 55429 (Hennepin County building) to change your address.  

Please be sure to bring along proof of residency, such as a current gas or electric bill, or a 

copy of your lease or purchase agreement.  We want to be sure our records are accurate so 

that you receive up to date information on what’s happening at our school! 

NVMS STUDENT ORIENTATION 
THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL AT NORTH VIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Tuesday, September 5, 2017 
8:10 am - 2:40 pm 

North View Middle School has a school wide orientation for the entire first week of school, 

designed to get all students acclimated and oriented to both the physical structure of the 
school and the North View expectations for learning.  6th grade students will be in their 
WEB groups (Where Everyone Belongs) with their 8th grade WEB Leaders.  7th and 8th grade 

students will be participating in some large group team building activities (wear comfortable 
clothing) as well as small group advisory activities that will get all students ready for the 
year by learning our expectations in the Media Center, Cafeteria, After School Activities and 

Community Service.  These activities will also include organizational skills and StudentView 

practice.  

Thursday, August 31, 2017 

“Back to School”  4:00 - 6:00 pm 

OPEN HOUSE PIZZA NIGHT 
¶ meet NVMS staff 

¶ receive trimester 1 schedule 

¶ put money in lunch account 

¶ enjoy a slice of pizza with your family 

¶ tour the building 

¶ Middle School Readiness 

¶ iPad Information 
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7th Grade Students  -  Immunizations News 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

As required by Minnesota Immunization Law, your child must be up to date for required 

immunizations upon entry into the 7th grade: 

 3 Valid Doses of Tetanus/Diphtheria, including 1 Pertussis (Tdap) booster 

 2 Valid Doses of Measles, Mumps, Rubella (MMR) 
 3 Valid Doses of Polio 
 3 Valid Doses of Hepatitis B (HBV) 

 2 Valid Doses of Varicella (Chicken Pox)…Or proof of having had disease 
 

NOTE: If disease occurred after 2010, doctor verification is required 

Exemptions are granted:  

 Due to a special medical condition - By submitting a statement, signed by a 
physician, stating immunization is contraindicated.  

 Due to parent/guardian conscientious opposition - By submitting a notarized 
statement signed by a parent/guardian indicating opposed immunization(s). 

 

You will receive a letter in the mail if your child needs of one or both of these shots, please 

schedule an appointment with your healthcare provider prior to the start of school then send 

in the documentation of your child’s immunizations to North View Middle School Health Office. 
 

**If your student is vomiting, has diarrhea, or a fever over 100°, please keep them home to 

prevent illness from spreading to other students and staff. 
 

The Northwest Immunization Clinic located at the Enrollment Center (7051 Brooklyn 
Boulevard, Brooklyn Center) offers free immunizations to eligible students.  To learn more or to 
schedule an appointment, call 763-585-7361.  Please contact the nurse with any questions 

regarding your student’s shots. 
 

For more information please call me and leave a voicemail with your student’s information.  I 

will be checking my messages frequently over the summer. 
 

District 279 requires all medication taken by students to be administered in the Health office 

and requires a doctors order for the nurse at school to administer.  This includes over-the- 
counter meds such as Tylenol, Ibuprofen, Midol and even cough syrups or eye drops.  Please 

contact Nurse Pam if your student may need these or other prescription medications at school 
for the necessary forms, or have your health care provider fax equivalent note to the NV health 

office.  This will make the beginning of the school year much easier for everyone.  
 

There is not always room for students feeling sick to stay in the health office and he or she 

may be asked to return to class even when they may not feel 100%. 
 

The school does not provide transportation for ill student’s and your pre-planning for your 

student’s care when needed is appreciated.  

Pam Hyde-Karlich, RN 

http://www.district279.org/northwest-immunization-clinic
http://www.district279.org/enrollment
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¶ Picture Day  Thursday, September 7th 
 

¶ Picture Re-Take Day Friday, October 13th  

School Pictures will be taken by Lifetouch on the following dates: 

§ Students are required to have their picture taken. 

§ Please make sure your child is wearing school appropriate clothing - no low cut shirts or blouses, 
or head gear. 

HIGH SCHOOL 

Fall Sports Registration Info 
Registration for all fall sports opens on August 1st.  In order to participate in any activity students need to be 

signed up online through FeePay with an updated physical.  Students will not be able to complete the online 

registration if a physical is not on file and will not be able to participate until they are signed up and cleared. 

Participation in an athletic program is not guaranteed if students are not ready to go at the start of the season.  

Sports physical forms can be found at this link: https://schools.district279.org/pcsh/about-

pcsh/activities/forms.  First day of fall sports starts on August 14th.  Please email questions to 
SorensenK@district279.org and HedstromJohn@district279.org. 

Free Sports Physicals 
Fairview Clinics are offering Minnesota State High School League-qualified sports physicals this summer at no 

cost to Park Center students.  Please click here for more information regarding locations, dates, and times. 

If the student is entering 7th or 8th grade, the student must participate in activities at the high school the 

student is assigned to by boundary.  There are no exceptions to this rule. 

Every Student has a lunch account with a pin # 
There’s a more convenient way to sign up your student school lunches.  FeePay™ allows you to put 

money in your student’s account online at any time of day from the comfort of your home or  
office OR you can bring money before your student’s lunch period to the school. 

(Once lunch starts, we do not accept cash) 

Please place checks or cash in an envelope with student’s name in the (box on the wall) 

Questions, Call Pat or Mary Jo at 763.585.7246 

If you need to create an account, please remember to bring identification with you to get your key. 

http://schools.district279.org/pcsh/about-pcsh/activities/forms
http://schools.district279.org/pcsh/about-pcsh/activities/forms
mailto:SorensenK@district279.org
mailto:HedstromJohn@district279.org
http://schools.district279.org/pcsh/images/Fairview_Sports_Physicals_2017.docx
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The safety and security of students and staff members at NVMS is a 

high priority.  
 

Since our students are young adolescents, we take extra measures to monitor their whereabouts 
and to ensure their security.  Parents or guardians are asked to help by being aware of and  
supporting school procedures.  

 

Closed Campus  
Students are required to remain on school property once they arrive at school.  Entrance doors are 
locked after the start of the school day.  The main front door remains open for visitor access. 
Visitors, which include parents or other non-students, must stay in the main office upon entering 
the building.  All visitors must wear name badges.  They will be asked to show proper identification 
(i.e. driver’s license) before being allowed student contact.  

 

Student Supervision  
Attendance in classes is carefully monitored.  It is important that parents notify the school if 
their students will be absent.  Once classes begin, student movement throughout the building is 
regulated by a pass system.  After school, students must be supervised by a teacher, in a  
homework help class or after school sponsored activity or they have to leave the building. 

 

The staff at NVMS pride themselves in maintaining a safe, clean, healthy learning environment for 
students.  It’s important to know that we take proactive measures to ensure a safe school.  School 
District Issued Name Badges are an important part of an employee’s work attire. It allows  
students, parents/guardians, co-workers, vendors, and the general public to know the identity of 
an employee. An important part of providing a secure environment for our students is to ensure 
that everyone who enters our schools is identified. Employees are required to wear the name badge 
any time they are at work. It should be worn in a visible spot on the upper portion of the body at 
all times. It is the employee’s responsibility to follow these rules and to maintain the name badge in 
good condition. Employees receive new School District issued name badges at the beginning of 
each school year. If an employee needs a replacement name badge, the employee should contact 
the Human Resources department to obtain a new name badge  

 

Rules against weapons and fighting are outlined in the parent/student handbook/calendar.  Each 
trimester the Code of Conduct is reviewed to further emphasize expectations regarding behavior, 
weapons, and fighting.  Our school resource officer works with students to solve problems, as do 
administrators and counselors.  Most importantly, teachers provide direction in peaceful conflict 
resolution. We work hard to provide a calm and safe learning environment and insist that students 
seek adult assistance in resolving conflicts if necessary. 

 

Students who disrupt the order of the school by carrying weapons or engaging in fighting will  
receive severe consequences.  Weapons violations will result in suspension and a recommendation 
to the District for expulsion.  Physical fighting and assaults will also result in suspension, with a 
possible recommendation for expulsion.  It is important to be aware that any physical assault 
may result in recommendation for expulsion and criminal charges.  Furthermore, students will 
be recommended for expulsion if they engage in three physical fights/assaults during the course of 
their educational career at North View Middle School or any middle school in the Osseo School  
District.  You can help by making sure that your student clearly understands that neither you nor 
our staff and administration will tolerate fighting or weapons at North View Middle School.  These  
disruptions cause fear, and when children are fearful at school, they cannot learn.  We take a hard 
line on this issue—our children are worth it! 
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 W  E  B 

News from the Counseling Department 
Greetings from the North View counseling department!  We are excited for another school year to 
begin.  Please note the contact information for your child’s counselor below.  The North View 
counseling department is committed to providing support for all North View students.  Please visit 
our website for more information about our counseling services. http://schools.district279.org/nvms/   
 

6th grade counselor – Kalyee Herlofsky   neubauerk@district279.org  

7th grade counselor – Lara Woyno ...   woynol@district279.org 

8th grade counselor – Shanna Schroeder  schroeders@district279.org  

Counseling secretary – Diane Haug 

Counseling Office: (763) 585-7215 

 

“Where Everybody Belongs” for 2017-2018 
WEB is here at North View!  WEB (Where Everybody Belongs) is a middle school transition 
program in its seventh year here at NVMS.  The purpose of WEB is to welcome each new 6th grader 
to North View and make all students feel that they belong to our community.  WEB also builds 
leadership skills in our 7th and 8th grade WEB Leaders, who are trained to work with and support 
6th graders throughout their first year in middle school.  The year starts with a 6th grade WEB 
orientation on the first day of school, and there are follow-up activities throughout the year to 
help reinforce and build the relationships built during the orientation.  

 

A special postcard invitation mailed in August! 

TESTING CALENDAR 2017-2018 

Mark your calendars now for important test windows this school year 

September 6 – November 23 – MAP/NWEA    (New Students, or students without 

Spring Score) 

**January 31 – March 22 – ACCESS (EL and Transition students only) 

**March 6 – May 3  – MCA Math Online (6-8) 

**March 6 – May 3  – MCA Reading (6-8) 

**March 6 – May 10 – MCA Science Online (8) 

**March 6 – April 21 – MTAS (6-8) 

** – Spring MAP/NWEA  (6-8) 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE SCHEDULE 2017- 2018 

SPRING 

¶ Thursday, April 26, 2018 - Classroom 

FALL 

¶ Tuesday, October 17, 2017 - Classroom 

¶ Thursday, October 26, 2017 - Classroom 

WINTER 

¶ Thursday, January 23, 2018 - Classroom 

¶ Tuesday, January 25, 2018 - Classroom 

Conferences begin at 3:00 pm on the following dates: 

http://schools.district279.org/nvms/
mailto:shemona@district279.org
mailto:schroeders@district279.org
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Music Events  

Dates: 11-30-17 ¶ NVMS Band Concert—7:00 pm 

 11-28-17 ¶ NVMS Choir Concert—7:00 pm 

Coming Soon... ¶ NVMS Orchestra Concert—7:00 pm 

Welcome New Staff  to 
North View Middle School 

2017  -  2018 

 

Reading is Fun 5K Run/Walk   
Lace up your sneakers and team up with the District 279 Foundation and Kidstop for the Reading is Fun 5K Run/Walk.  
While everyone loves supporting a good cause, many families appreciate the health and social benefits of a run/walk as 
well.  Funds raised will be donated to every media center in every school building to purchase learning resources.  The 
media center is the place where all students have access to all learning resources.  The 5K will take place at Elm Creek 

Park Reserve, on Saturday, August 12, 2017.   

Early-bird pricing may have already ended, but you’ll want to check that and other details with our Community Education 
office. (Brian Siverson-Hall could also likely provide you with additional details.) http://www.district279foundation.org/

reading-is-fun-5k.html.)  

The Family and Consumer Sciences Department is collecting box tops for 
education and milk caps from gallon-size bottles of Kemps and Land O’Lakes milk.  Please clip and 
bring/send box top coupons from participating General Mills and Pillsbury products.  There is a 
collection can on the counter in the main office for box top coupons and milk caps.  You can also earn 
points for our school when you shop online.  Start your online shopping trip at 
Boxtops4education.com and shop through the links found in the Box Top Marketplace.  There are over 
175 of your favorite stores including Target, JC Penney, and Lands’ End. 

Box Tops for Education & Nickels for School 

Alex Berg -Asst. Principal  

Amanda Allen -ESP 

Kenzie Anderson -ESP 

Snonsio Boye -Weah-Teacher 

Abby Eldridge -Teacher 

Alexis Fairbanks -Teacher 

Sarah Gribble -Teacher 

Roslyn Harmon -Equity Specialist  

Mary Couch -Hollermann, People Inc.  

Will Kah -ESP 

Emily Laudal -Teacher 

Kitrick Myers -Teacher 

Jorge Navarrete Beltran -ESP 

Pam Paulsen-Teacher 

Kristin Rocchio -ESP 

Benjamin Streukens -Teacher 

Linda Ruud -ESP 

Landi Sones-Tessman 

http://www.district279foundation.org/reading-is-fun-5k.html
http://www.district279foundation.org/reading-is-fun-5k.html
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Independent School District 279 
Osseo Area Schools  

North View International Baccalaureate World School 
August 2017 

Diana Bledsoe Principal  

Scott Huffman, Assistant Principal Alex Berg, Assistant Principal  

Mike Loberg, Student Mgmt. Spec.  Jamie Oliver, Student Mgmt. Spec.  

Ann Dale, Business Manager  

FREQUENTLY CALLED PHONE NUMBERS 
NVMS Attendance Number: ................................................................... 763-585-7250 

Please call the above number when reporting your student’s absence  

from school or late arrival to school. 

NVMS Main Office ................................................................................. 763-585-7200 

NVMS Fax ............................................................................................. 763-585-7210 

First Student Transportation ................................................................. 763-421-5785 

District Transportation .......................................................................... 763-391-7244 

Educational Service Center ................................................................... 763-391-7000 

Ms. Diana Bledsoe– Principal .................................................. 763-585-7200, ext. 450 

Mr. Berg – Assistant Principal ................................................. 763-585-7200, ext. 188 

Mr. Scott Huffman – Assistant Principal .................................. 763-585-7200, ext. 184 

Mr. Mike Loberg – Student Management Specialist .................. 763-585-7200, ext. 172 

Mr. Jamie Oliver – Student Management Specialist ................. 763-585-7200, ext. 187 

Ms. Kaylee Herlofsky– Counselor - Grade 6 ........................................... 763-585-7217 

Ms. Lara Woyno– Counselor  -  Grade 7 ................................................. 763-585-7213 

Ms. Shanna Schroeder – Counselor  -  Grade 8 ..................................... 763-585-7214 

Mr. Kurt Carlson IB – Coordinator ........................................................ 763-585-7227 

Mr. Drew Hamilton – Social Worker ....................................................... 763-585-7252 

Special Education Office – Ms. Kristen Myers (Sp Ed Bldg Coord) .......... 763-585-7221 

Health Specialist’s Office – Ms. Pam Hyde-Karlich ................................. 763-585-7206 

Kitchen Manager - Ms. Pat Walberg ....................................................... 763-585-7246 

Counseling Office Secretary – Diane Haug ............................................. 763-585-7215 
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